

#### **Upcoming Events**

#### MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

#### **Kudual**

#### **Monday 28 November**

Volunteers Morning Tea Kindy 2023 Stay 'n' Play Day

#### **Wednesday 30 November**

C1 & C3 King's Park excursion

#### **Friday 2 December**

AHT re-check C5 & C6 Bounce Excursion

#### **Wednesday 7 December**

**End of Year Concert** 6.00-7.30pm

#### **Tuesday 13 December**

Year 6 Graduation 5.45pm



Hello

Night on the Green: Our end of year concert is on Wednesday the 7th of December from 6.00pm to 7.30 pm. The classes will perform in their year levels and the excitement is starting to build as students and staff work on their productions. As usual, we will shine at Yale thanks to our fabulous school community. We welcome you all to attend on the night. A letter will go home on Tuesday the 29th of November and a notice will also be placed on Connect and the Yale P&C page. The letter will contain the schedule of performances and the outfits we would like the students to wear.

### We look forward to seeing you all there

Thank you B3 for your fabulous assembly items of "The Gruffalo" in Scottish and "Baby Shark" in Indonesian. Everyone really enjoyed your performances and you shone through with your super talent. What an amazing group of students you are. Big round of applause for Mrs Walker and her B3 superstars





Final 2022 Assembly

Wk 8 Fri 2 December- C2



#### MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

We celebrate school attendance at Yale and our fortnight winners at our last assembly was...

#### **B5** Congratuations to you all.

C6 celebrated their attendance recognition reward by having an afternoon pizza celebration.

A3 celebrated their most improved attendance reward with ice-cream 'Fridaes'.





Thank you to all those families who contact the school, teacher, or use one of our on-line platforms to let us know when their child is away. It is truly appreciated







Awesome work by our office superstars, always warms our hearts. Thank you.



#### MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

Student school reports will be available on Connect by the end of the school day, 3pm, on Tuesday 13 December.

School reports begin in primary school and are teacher assessments about your child's behaviour and performance at school. They can be a great indicator of how settled your child is at their school, how they're finding specific subjects, and what areas they need to continue striving towards.

www.explorelearning.co.uk

At Yale, we promote a growth mindset for our students.

Here are some key takeaways that promote a growth mindset when reading the school report with your child:

- ·A growth mindset is a belief that abilities can be cultivated with effort, learning, and persistence. Realise that effort has an effect on success, so put in extra time, leading to higher achievement. Basic abilities are simply a starting point for their potential. Taking on new challenges is a big part of developing as a person.
- ·Don't just look at the grades read the teacher's comments, too.
- If your child improved in one area, talk about what your child did to make that happen.
- ·If your child is working hard but still struggling, make sure your child knows that you see the effort. https://stanmore-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

"I like to try new things" "I give up easily" "I can learn to do what I want" "My potential is predetermined" "Failures offer opportunity & Failure is the limit of my abilities" growth" **GROWTH FIXED MINDSET** MINDSET "My intelligence can be developed" "My intelligence if static" "I avoid challenges" "I learn from feedback" "I stick to what I know" "I keep trying and never give up" "Feedback and Criticism is personal" "I am inspired by others "I will never improve" people's success" "I am either good at it My mistakes help be grow' or I am not' i know this will help me even "There is no point in trying it" http://infinitycs.org.au/

When we help students to reflect on their school reports we are helping them build the capacity to celebrate and acknowledge their learning journey

Kind regards,

Caroline Churchill

#### NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

## 2023 Student Leaders and Faction Captains

The results are in!

Our 2023 Student Leaders and Faction Captains are:



#### Student Leaders

Olivia
Zachary
Ruby
Anna
Amy
Kai
Hana
Laurence



#### **Faction Captains**

Ace - Red Faction
Nevaeh - Gold Faction
Teejay - Green Faction
Alith - Blue Faction

These students will now shadow the current Student Leaders and Faction Captains to learn their duties and they will be presented with their badges at the End of Year Concert. The results of Head Girl and Head Boy will also be announced then.

A big congratulations to these successful candidates and well done to all of the Year 5 students who nominated themselves and presented a speech in the election this year!





#### NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL





Aitong, Satu and Ashlea from B5 were picking up rubbish all lunch time the other day and when I asked why they said "It makes the school look better, and we want our school to look great". Great work B5 students!

## Yale PBS Awards



# RAPID ANTIGEN TESTS

Get ready for the school holidays and pick up some more RATs for your family. We still have a surplus of tests that the Department of Education have supplied for our families.



Please feel free to drop into the office to pick up some more RATs.

#### YALE P&C NEWS

We will be having one final P&C meeting to discuss donations of funds to various school projects. This will be held on Monday 28th November 2022 in the Shed at 3.15pm. All are welcome to attend! Please jump on our Facebook page to let us know if you will be attending.

Unfortunately the P&C will not be able to hold their annual Christmas Stall this year due to lack of stock available.

We are however, holding a Christmas theme cake stall to be held on Thursday 1st December between 9am and recess. We are asking families to donate cakes, slices etc to the event and prices will range from 50c to \$5. If anyone is able to donate their time to assist in running the stall and helping the students select their treats, please post on our Facebook page, the post is at the top.

(Please note: If you bring in a donation for the cake stall please bring it in on a plate or container with the name of what your donation is and a list of ingredients attached)



The P&C thanks you for your support!



Is your year K-5 child leaving Yale PS school at the end of 2022?

Please ask your child to bring in the slip below or let the front office know as soon as possible in person

#### Is your year K- 5 child leaving Primary School at the end of 2022?

Name of student:
Student Form/Class:
Destination School (if known):
Final Date at Yale PS: